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• School Spelling Bee: Ms. Weber coordinated our school spelling bee where 
classroom bee winners and runners-up in grades 4-8 competed to select our school 
champion. Fourth grader, Lili Cole, won the schoolwide bee and will go on to 
compete as the Southgate representative in the WCPO regional bee on March 8, 
2025.  We are so proud of Lili and can’t wait to see how she performs in the regional 
competition! 

• High School Visits/Applications: Ms. Weber is working with administrators at 
Bellevue, Newport, and Dayton High Schools to coordinate school visits for our 8th 
grade students.  We hope to take the students to the respective high schools in 
February and March, so they may make their final application decisions before 
spring break. Ms. Weber will put together application packets for each student and 
send them to the school(s) of their choice after the visits have been completed.    

 
 
 
 
 

 


